
Private Sector Engagement Subgroup Meeting Notes 
November 6, 2018 

 
 
Participants: Cathy Clarence (Abt Associates) [co-chair], Zaeem Haq [co-chair], Anna Wadsworth (Abt 
Associates), David Hamer (Department of Global Health at Boston University and am the co-chair of the 
Implementation Science sub group), Debra Prosnitz, Deekpak (UNICEF), Dyness Kasungami (MCSP), 
Emily Treleaven (University of Michigan Population Studies Center & Center for Social Epidemiology and 
Public Health), Felix Lam (Clinton Health Access Initiative), Lauri Winter (independent consultant), Tess 
Shiras (Abt Associates), Sascha Lamstein (USAID), Senait Kebede (International Health Consultancy and 
teach Global Health at Emory), Gabriela Berinstein (MCSP) 
 
Recording Link: https://mcsprogram.adobeconnect.com/phmt4i0ej2cp/  
 

Next Meeting: (TBD) Monday, Dec. 12th, 2018 11:30 am EST 
Action Items: 

 Subgroup members to contribute suggestions for the Co-chairs for the Child Health Task Force 
Steering Committee Meeting, Dec. 4-6th 

 Subgroup members to review the technical brief by Nov. 16th. This brief will be shared by co-
chairs by Nov. 13th at the latest.   

 Subgroup members to compose priority research questions for the literature review and share 
with Anna Wadsworth (anna_wadsworth@abtassoc.com). 

 
Meeting Notes: 
 
Work stream 1 -  
 

 Steering committee mtg. Dec. 4-6th – feedback welcome, Zain, and Catherine will be 
representing the subgroup  

 Technical brief has been approved by USAID – early next week this will go out to subgroup 
members – review deadline within 1 week (deadline Nov. 16th). 

o Please review and be in touch with Catherine. 

 Priority research agenda setting happening this mo. – we seek experts – send in high priority 
research questions- those will be reviewed and then ranked by the group. Then we will look at 
the rankings.  

 Emily Treleaven: Tess, I can participate in #2 
 Sascha Lamstein: And, Anna, I could review the lit review (work stream #1). 

Work stream 3 

 Technical brief for PSE – we are in the desk review phase. Reach out to co-chairs if you volunteer 
to support one please.  

 
Child Health Task Force Steering Committee Meeting, Dec. 4-6th: PSE subgroup will be represented by 
Catherine and Zaeem.  
 
Updates: New Website link www.childhealthtaskforce.org 

 Still in a construction phase and being built. Resources from CCM central are being sorted 
through.  
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